Have a community announcement or upcoming virtual event or program?

Email: info@jewishcalgary.org
to add it to our

Jewish Calgary Together
enewsletter and webpage







A MESSAGE FROM ADAM

his summer has been anything but ordinary. COVID-19 and its impacts continue to challenge us to work and play differently; to find and keep a positive outlook in very uncertain times. While there is cautious optimism for a slow and steady return to some semblance of normalcy, we all recognize that we cannot predict the future. Therefore, we must continue to be flexible and realistic with our expectations. We are operating in a world without a prescribed playbook, one in which we must collectively and collaboratively navigate challenges, and find opportunities in those challenges.

From the outset, our community's agencies and their volunteer and professional leadership responded with innovation, strength, and compassion. They immediately came together to collaborate, share information and best practices, and have continued demonstrating care for one another, as well as our community. Now that we have seemingly reached a leveling period during which the initial shock of the pandemic has worn off, the ongoing drain from the remaining uncertainty and existing challenges continues to sap our energy and causes us to triple-think every decision we make.

While I understand that these times have been, and continue to be, difficult for many of us, I hope one decision we all make is to OPT-IN to Jewish Calgary. In the face of adversity, there is no better time for us to step up and be a dugma (shining example) to our children, grandchildren, friends, and others in our community. Opting-in means not only financially, but equally as participants. I have firsthand experience with the amazing efforts being made by our synagogues, schools, and agencies. They are providing quality, Jewish programming and services, working to keep us all connected - even if it means sending greetings through our phones and computer monitors. These organizations recognize that what they're able to offer is different than what our community is accustomed to. Yet, for months now, our agencies and leaders have worked tirelessly to provide points of Jewish contact while working equally diligently to ensure our community is viable for the future. This has not been an easy balance or task, and will certainly remain a priority challenge for months, if not years, to come.

Our community cannot abandon these agencies, nor can we abandon hope for a bright and meaningful

future. Jewish Calgary has been the envy of many others for decades, and should remain a glowing example of what a small but mighty Jewish community can be. I implore all of us to be patient, grateful, generous, and active with, and in, our community. Keep your synagogue membership, maintain your enrolment in our schools, give to the causes that desperately rely on your support, lean on the services and programs that keep you connected and whole, join virtual programming and sessions despite your Zoom fatigue, and most importantly, dream with me of a bright and meaningful future for Jewish Calgary. The seeds we continue to sow and care for today are the only things that will ensure there is Jewish life in Calgary in the future. For all of us: our children, grandchildren, and those who will follow, it is our communal responsibility and privilege to OPT-IN.

Wishing you an enjoyable and safe rest of the summer – *B'Shalom*!



Adam Silver, CEO, Calgary Jewish Federation

Building an inclusive community is a priority. Contact us and we will make every effort to meet your needs.



NEW FOR 2020 JEWISH TOGETHER FUND

403-444-3154

DKALEF@JEWISHCALGARY.ORG

Our community has shown incredible strength during 2020, but many organizations still have financial needs that are more than our annual UJA campaign can support. To offer additional assistance this year, we have created the **Jewish Together Fund** (JTF). JTF will be funded using 50% of the increased portion of every donation that is over and above the 2019 amount.

Applications for funding from JTF will be offered to all local Jewish organizations later this fall.

PHONE

EMAIL

DONATE

LEARN HOW YOU CAN LEAVE YOUR OWN JEWISH LEGACY AT CALGARY JEWISH FEDERATION



BE REMEMBERED FOREVER IN THE JEWISH COMMUNITY WITH A GIFT IN YOUR WILL, TRUST, OR LIFE INSURANCE POLICY





Learn more about how to create your Jewish legacy, contact Diana at 403-444-3154 • dkalef@jewishcalgary.org

HILLEL HAS GONE VIRTUAL!

Sign up for our mailing list, get your welcome package, and learn about opportunities for engaging with other Jewish students for social events and meaningful programming. Open to ALL students enrolled in post-secondary education. Email dbraitman@jewishcalgary.org.



EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY DATABASE ADMINISTRATOR

Reporting to the Director of Development, responsibilities for this position include:

- Data entry; set and maintain database standards.
- Develop processes for optimizing database reporting and extraction of information.
- Support staff with information collected through events and programs.

For more information: jewishcalgary.org/about-us/careers

Please email your cover letter and resume by Thursday, August 27 to Diana Kalef at dkalef@jewishcalgary.org.



Jewish Calgary Together

CONNECT WITH US FOR THE LATEST COMMUNITY UPDATES, RESOURCES, VIRTUAL EVENTS, AND PROGRAMS

jewishcalgary.org